
KRIS HUCEK 
Principal 
MICHAEL HEIM 
Associate Principal PARKVIEW 

MIDDLE SCHOOL 

ASHWAUBENON SCHOOL DISTRICT 

August 26, 2023

Dear Parent(s): 

Our school year will soon be off to a great start! As with each school year, we have classes and many 
programs to benefit our students' learning and skill development. The areas of Literacy and 
Mathematics continue to be target areas for the Ashwaubenon School District as a whole. As a result of 
these goals, and based on the success of 
Intervention/Enrichment (1/E) time at the elementary schools last year, we are now including targeted 
Literacy and Mathematics time during our guided study periods. 

Guided study is currently built into the 7th and 8th grade schedules as an elective. Based upon
assessments and teacher observations throughout the year, students will receive targeted Literacy and/or 
Mathematics interventions to help strengthen these skills if needed. These interventions will only be for 
part of the guided study period and only last until the student’s area of need is addressed. 

If your son/daughter was identified for a Literacy/Math focused guided study, it will be called either 
'Guided Study/Literacy Target Time' or 'Guided Study/Math Target Time' on his/her schedule for 
the start of the new year. If you have questions, please feel free to contact Kris Hucek. This targeted 
Literacy and Mathematics time will begin with the beginning of the school year. 

Sincerely, 

Kris Hucek 
Principal 




